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October 19, 2017 

 

 

ERRATUM TO PENALTY ASSESSMENT 

 

RE: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Waste Control, Inc. 

Docket TG-170724 

 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On July 10, 2017, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

assessed a $100 penalty (Penalty Assessment) against Waste Control, Inc. (Waste Control or 

Company) in Docket TG-170724. On October 9, 2017, Waste Control wrote to the Commission 

contesting the Commission’s finding in the Penalty Assessment that the Company does not have 

a formal compliance program. 

On October 18, 2017, Commission staff contacted the Executive Director and Secretary of the 

Commission and acknowledged that Waste Control has a formal compliance program in place. 

This erratum corrects numbered paragraph 10 of the Penalty Assessment to read as follows: 

10. The company’s existing compliance program. Waste Control has a formal compliance 

program. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

STEVEN V. KING 

Executive Director and Secretary  


